
 
July 17, 2018 

 
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Eric Skoog, Chairman presiding. All Members were present. 

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The Board recognized the change of status for Amy Pieper, 2nd Deputy, HR-Payroll-Elections, Auditor’s Office. 

The Board recognized the following Underground Utility Permits: 

 No. 2018-10 – West Central Iowa Rural Water – Boring a 2 inch water service line across Vernon Voss Road just north 

  of the intersection with Buffalo Road. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Ulmer to approve the Application for Rural Dwelling Tax Abatement for a new 

 dwelling to be located at 2447 Hill Top Lane owned by S&S Construction/Mandy Hartwig. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Ulmer, seconded by Blum to approve the New 2018 100% Disable Veterans Tax Credit Applications. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for June 2018. 

During Citizen’s Input the Board met with Duane Zenk to discuss the Dry Ice Plant being built by the Ethanol Plant. 

On motion, duly seconded, the Board adjourned at 10:41 o’clock A.M. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 

 
 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


